NOTICE OF VIRTUAL STAKEHOLDER MEETING

Dominion Energy South Carolina, Inc. (“DESC”) hereby provides notice to industry stakeholders
and interested parties of the virtual stakeholder meeting to address and inform DESC’s proposed
responses for several of the topics and proposed data acquisition and planning activities outlined in
DESC’s T&D Narrative and Marginal Line Loss Plan filed with the Public Service Commission of
South Carolina (“Commission’’) on November 17, 2021, in Docket No. 2019-182-E.

Date and Time of Meeting:

Subjects to Be Discussed:

How To Participate:

June 30, 2022
10:00 a.m. — 12:00 p.m.

Data Acquisition and Planning Activities outlined in DESC’s T&D
Narrative and Marginal Line Loss Plan, including specifically:

(1) The need and method by which to best incorporate customer-
generator output profiles into peak and off-peak forecasts following
its assessment of the systems and tools needed to collect and align
AMI and customer-generator data, and how the data would be used
to evaluate the impact of rapidly changing renewable resource
output as outlined in the Distribution Technical Analysis section of
DESC’s T&D Narrative and Marginal Line Loss Plan.

(2) The need and feasibility of updating DESC’s current distribution
planning processes and methodology based on distribution data
acquisition and software additions discussed in DESC’s T&D
Narrative and Marginal Line Loss Plan.

Anyone interested in participating in the virtual stakeholder meeting
should, no later than 5:00 p.m. on June 29, 2022, email Henry Leaphart
at henry.leaphart@dominionenergy.com with a copy to Matthew
Gissendanner at matthew.gissendanner@dominionenergy.com and
indicate that they desire to participate in the virtual stakeholder meeting
on June 30, 2022. Prior to the start of the virtual stakeholder meeting,
DESC will provide a Microsoft Teams invite to everyone from whom
it receives an email expressing a desire to participate in the meeting.

For ease of reference, a copy of the T&D Narrative and Marginal Line Loss Plan is publicly available
on the Commission’s website at the following link:

https://dms.psc.sc.gov/Attachments/Matter/f1b862¢6-b747-47b3-ab7e-3eed395£5527.
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